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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its 
program to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the 
more than $9.1 billion invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education 
infrastructure.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities 
across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and 
supports growth in the local economy.
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Upgrading Liverpool Boys and Girls High Schools 
The NSW Government is planning an upgrade to Liverpool Boys and Girls High Schools, which will provide 
additional permanent teaching spaces and core facilities to support the growing population in Western Sydney. 

What have we done so far?

The project is currently in the master planning phase; since the announcement of the project in the 2018/19 NSW 
Budget, we have been working on the following:

 ■ Further analysing demographic trends and the school community needs.

 ■ Conducting site investigations to assess the condition of existing buildings, site surroundings and onsite risks.

 ■ We have appointed a design team to work in consultation with the PCG. Design work so far includes multiple
master plan options and discussion of the advantages and disadvantages of each.

 ■ Transport analysis, contamination assessment and project staging as part of this project.

What’s next?

The preferred design will be included in the final business case, which will be complete by early 2023. We will 
submit the final business case to NSW Treasury for approval in mid-2023 and lodge the planning application in 
late 2023.

Stay up to date

We will share more information with the local community as the project progresses. To stay up to date on the 
project, please visit the project webpage https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/l/Liverpool-Boys-
HS-Liverpool-Girls-HS.html. Alternatively, you can contact us directly on the email address and phone number 
at the bottom of this page.

Want to know more about how we build and upgrade schools?

We design and deliver schools to suit the individual needs of the local school community. We harness 
opportunities and solve challenges. As a result, no two schools are exactly the same.

What remains consistent is school infrastructure that empowers teachers to prepare students with the skills 
and capabilities they need to thrive in a rapidly changing and interconnected world.

Take a look at some of the upgrades we have delivered and see how these varied spaces support teaching 
and learning.

Simply scan the QR code, or visit edu.nsw.link/SchoolShowcase
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